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Non-Uniform Day Reminder 
 
This Thursday (23rd) will be a non-uniform day in exchange for 
bottles of alcohol to be used at the School Christmas Bazaar. Many 
thanks for your fantastic support. 
 
Cross Country Success 
 
William Penn was very well represented at the recent Weald 
Schools’ Cross Country Event.  Mrs Carver reported back some 
excellent results, including a wins by William Foster and Eryn 
Crowhurst.  We were extremely pleased to hear that our pupils had 
shown excellent behaviour and sportsmanship and had really 
looked after each other too.   Thank you also to Mrs Carver for 
supporting the children at the event and to parent helpers too. 
 
 
 

Staff News 
 
Friday of this week marks Mrs Wadey’s last 
day with us in Fox class as Mrs Peters 
returns from maternity.  We would like to 
pass on our grateful thanks to Mrs Wadey for 
her hard work and for providing continuity for 
the pupils during the time that Mrs Peters has 
been away. 
 
Governor News 
 
We would like to thank Mrs Storey who ends 
her term of office as a school parent governor 
shortly.  We are also like to welcome Mr 
Davies, who has a son in Fox class to the governing body and will no doubt become more familiar to 
you in the near future. 
 
Children In Need  
 
Children in Need was celebrated in style at William Penn School with a pyjamas non-uniform day! 
The day included making Pudsey out of the donations, colouring Pudsey bear and a fashion parade 
in front of the whole school to show off the children’s outfits. The total amount raised for the cause 
was £92.34, a superb amount to match a superb day. 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Safeguarding Update - Improvement to Pavement 
 
We have received a communication today detailing forthcoming improvements to the pavement near 
the cross roads.  Please see below for details and information on possible disruption. 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the 
office: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 


